Amaro, Sara

From: Town of Westport <webmaster@westportct.gov>
Sent: Monday, September 25, 2023 10:43 AM

To: Planning and Zoning

Subject: Athletic Fields Lighting

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Westport's email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Message submitted from the <Westport, CT> website.

Site Visitor Name: Emma Cusato
Site Visitor Email: emma.cusato@gmail.com

Hi Michael. | read a write-up in the Westport Journal this morning about the field lighting initiative you are leading,
which mentioned reaching out to neighbors on High Point Road and Woody Lane. | live on Wedge Wood Road and my
house, and those of two of my neighbors, borders the Ginny Parker Field so it might make sense to include us in any
reach out effort. My own concerns aren't light pollution, but noise. Assuming Ginny Parker is in scope for this project,
please can be a part of whatever conversations or surveys are taking place? Thank you so much - Emma
(emma.cusato@gmail.com; 203-232-8962)



